
August 4,2005 

Charleston Heart Specialists, PLLC 
2345 Chesterfield Ave. Suite 201 

Charleston, W.V. 25304 

ATTN: David Collins 
U.S. Regulatory Commission 
Region 11, Materials Licensing Branch 
Atlanta, Federal Center 
61 Forsyth St., SW (Suite 23T85) 
Atlanta, GA 30303 
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RE: Amendment of License #47-25442-0 1 

We wish to amend our byproduct materials license to remove Dr. Jean-Pierre GeaGea. 
He will no longer be an authorized user under this license. 

If you have any questions you may contact our Nuclear Medicine Technologists Heather 
Givens or Bruce Clark at (304)345-8814. 

Sincerely, 

Dilip K. Basu, MD 
President / Medical Director 



This is to acknowledge the receipt of your letter/application dated * ‘*fUbr , and to inform you that the initial processing which 
includes an administrative review has been performed. 
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&There were no administrative omissions. Your application was assigned to a 

technical reviewer. Please note that the technical review may identify additional 
omissions or require additional information. 

Please provide to this office within 30 days of your receipt of this card 

A copy of your action has been forwarded to our License Fee 8 Accounts Receivable 
Branch, who will contact you separately if there is a fee issue involved. 

Your action has been assigned Mail Control Number i3 75-56 
When calling to inquire about this action, please refer to this control number 
You may call us on (610) 337-5398, or 337-5260. 
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Sincerely, 
Licensing Assistance Team Leader 


